
From: Carl Malamud carl@media.org
Subject: OCGA

Date: July 30, 2015 at 1:24 PM
To: mark.engsberg@emory.edu, tsneed2@emory.edu

Dear Professor Engsberg and Mr. Sneed -

I run a small nonprofit called Public.Resource that helps make the law more accessible. I was hoping you could help
me with a research question on Georgia law.

I was told that a bill was introduced, perhaps in the last legislative session, that would make the Official Code of
Georgia Annotated free of copyright. The Assembly’s web site unfortunately is not very helpful in searching for this
bill (every bill mentions the OCGA). Might you have any suggestions as to how I might find this?

As you may have read, we’re involved in a dispute with the state over the posting of the OCGA.

Best regards,

Carl Malamud

PRO-000301
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